Wayne Kahn 1D01 Secretary rtonrhythm@boo.net	Mount Pleasant Advisory Neighborhood Commission	Gregg Edwards 1D04 Chair, July-Dec g@ge1.org
Mitchell Backfield 1D02 mbackfield@hotmail.com	anc1D mount pleasant, dc	Rich Wysocki 1D05 Treasurer rwysocki92@verizon.net
Jack McKay 1D03 Chair, Jan-June jack.mckay@verizon.net	P.O. Box 43529 Washington, DC 20010 e-mail: anc@anc1d.org Web: www.anc1d.org	Angelia Scott, 1D06 Vice Chair pastorascott@yahoo.com

Entertainment endorsement for Don Juan Restaurant

Passed by five to zero vote at the legally noticed, public meeting of April 4, 2006, with a quorum present.

ANC1D resolves to advise the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board and the Alcoholic Beverage Regulation Administration to approve an application for an entertainment endorsement from Don Juan Restaurant, Inc. to permit the use of karaoke. It further advises the approval of any application for live music and dancing.

Why: The requested uses will not significantly disrupt the peace, quiet, and order of Mt. Pleasant since noise is covered by other regulations, and especially because the owner has a record of prompt handling of complaints.